
Ben Eveleigh - MP09_0197 & MP09_0220 - MODIFICATION to Concept Plan & Stage 1 of 
Project Application 

  
ATTENTION: BEN EVELEIGH 

  

Hi David,  

  

Reference is made to your letter of 12 November 2012, notifying Sydney Water about the above 

Modification.  

  

Thanks you for notifying Sydney Water regarding the modification. Please note: As the changes are minor 

and the development is of the same size and scale, we have no comment regarding the Modifications to 

the Concept Plan or Stage 1.  

  

Regards 

  
Corrine Manyweathers | Student Town Planner 
Urban Growth Strategy | Sydney Water  
Level 6, 1 Smith Street Parramatta NSW 2150  
PO Box 399 Parramatta NSW 2124 
T 8849 4014  
corrine.manyweathers@sydneywater.com.au | sydneywater.com.au 

  

  

tap™ is the original ecowater. Get sustainable. Drink tap. Visit tapsydney.com.au 

          

----------------------------------------- 

NOTICE: This email is confidential. If you are not the nominated recipient, please immediately 
delete this email, destroy all copies and inform the sender. Sydney Water Corporation (Sydney 
Water) prohibits the unauthorised copying or distribution of this email. This email does not 
necessarily express the views of Sydney Water. Sydney Water does not warrant nor guarantee that 
this email communication is free from errors, virus, interception or interference. 

----------------------------------------- 

From:    UrbanGrowth <UrbanGrowth@sydneywater.com.au>
To:    "ben.eveleigh@planning.nsw.gov.au" <ben.eveleigh@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    12/5/2012 11:36 AM
Subject:   MP09_0197 & MP09_0220 - MODIFICATION to Concept Plan & Stage 1 of Project 

Application
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